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Env. Document Type Solid Waste Correspondence

November 29 2005

Mr. Larry Cook Manager
Environmental Assistance Center

Division of Solid Waste Management
Tennessee Department of Environment

and Conservation

2700 Middlebrook Pike Suite 220

Knoxville Tennessee 37921-5602

SUBMITTAL OF HYDROGEOLOGIC REPORT - KINGSTON FOSSIL PLANT KIF-PENINSULASITE

Dear Mr. Cook

Please find enclosed three copies of the Hydrogeologic Evaluation Report for the KIF-PeninsulaSite. It is anticipated that the completed Part II Application Package will be

submitted in Spring 2006.

Please contact Mr. Amos L. Smith at 423 751-3522 in Chattanooga Tennessee if you

have questions concerning this correspondence.

Sincerely

Gordon G. Park

Manager of Environmental Affairs

5D Lookout Place
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cc Enclosures
Mr. Glen Pugh Manager
Division of Solid Waste Management
5th Floor LC Tower

401 Church Street

Nashville Tennessee 37243-1535
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Message

Petty Harold L.

From Purkey Ronald E.

Sent Friday December 16 2005 317 PM

To Petty Harold L.

Subject FW Proposal - rev 1

this was appd and is official

-----Original
Message-----From

NDavies@GeoSyntec.com mailtoNDavies@GeoSyntec.com
Sent Friday December 16 2005 1058 AM

To Purkey Ronald E.

Cc Petty Harold L.

Subject Proposal - rev 1

Page 1 of 1

Hi Ron
Please find attached revision 1 of our proposal incorporating the modifications we discussed this morning. In

summary we will include a discussion of rim ditch operations in the 10 Percent Design meeting and we will

assume the use of imported stone as a drainage media in place of bottom ash.

We really appreciate this opportunity Ron and look forward to working with you. Please let me know if there is

anything else we can do to help. I also have our ME group working up a proposal for you for the detailed design

of piping pumps and electrical design for the stormwater piping as discussed in the December 9 meeting. I

should have this to you on Monday for review.

Thanks

Neil

R. Neil Davies C.Eng. MICE P.E.

Principal/Branch Manager

GeoSyntec Consultants Inc.

1255 Roberts Blvd. Suite 200

Kennesaw GA 30144

phone 678-202-9500

direct 678-202-9545

fax 678-202-9501

www.geosyntec.com

12/21/2005



12/13/05

Renee

Please send this via FedX or whoever overnight to

GeoSyntec Consultants

1255 Roberts Blvd. NW
Suite 200

Kennesaw GA 30144-3694

678-202-9500

Attention Neil Davies

Use s/c OO1DQ13

Thanks

Lynn
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